STATE OF WASHINGTON
Capital Projects Advisory Review Board
Project Review Committee

December 2, 2021

Dan Read

Superintendent

Almira School District

Post Office Box 217

Almira, Washington 99103

Re: Public Body Design-Build Project Approval Determination
Dear Mr. Read:

The Capital Projects Advisory Review Board’s Project Review Committee has determined that
your project has met the criteria established in RCW 39.10.280 for public body project approval.

Almira School District is hereby authorized to utilize the Design-Build alternative contracting
procedure for the Almira School Fire Replacement project.

Congratulations on the approval of your application and good luck with your project!
Please contact Talia Baker at (360) 407-8260 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mike Shinn, Chair

Project Review Committee

ee: Jeff Jurgensen, Vice Chair
PRC Project File



